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In a time of climate change that can drastically impact Oregon's water resources, it is 

necessary to effectively utilize all resources that are available to protect the state's 

water. One of these resources is the beaver. As one of nature's original engineers, 

the beaver and its impacts on streams provide important tools to protect water 

quantity and quality. To accomplish the benefits of the beaver's handiwork, we need 

to protect the beaver. Hence, my support for HB 3932. Thank you for the opportunity 

to offer my comments on this legislation.  Laurence Weinberg 


